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I am writing to you to let you know that I do not support the current bill put forward
 by MR Pyne which allows for abortion up to 40weeks of pregnancy. For that
 matter, I don't agree abortion is really helpful for our society at any stage of the
 pregnancy, much less at 40weeks, when a pregnancy is perfectly viable and a
 baby deserves a chance at life. This bill does in no way protect the baby or the
 female as there is a lot of evidence suggesting that women suffer depression and
 all sorts of mental disorders due to having an abortion in earlier years.  Please, I
 ask that you will not support this bill.

yours sincerely
Deborah Tweedale
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